
Advisory for Indian nationals travelling to/transiting via Tanzania 

 

The High Commission has recently come across instances where 

Indian nationals have been found stranded in Tanzania. Many of them are 

falsely promised of better opportunities in foreign countries in lieu of which 

they have been charged substantial amount of money. In most of the 

cases, as it has been recently found, the Indian nationals are getting 

cheated and left in transit in Tanzania.  

 

It is, therefore, advised that Indian nationals should observe all due 

diligence before accepting such offers.   

 

 

 

 

 


